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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Hello Sisters, 

As I write this letter for the newsletter it is the eve of the election for our 
new officers.  I can't say enough about how much these last four years 
have meant to me as your President.  I have learned so much from all of 
you!  I have grown as a professional, a mother, a friend and as a mem-
ber of DKG.  To say thank you seems like too little, but I am truly thank-
ful.  I am excited about our new slate of officers and ever move excited 
to see how they help this chapter grow in the next few years!  I know 
there are great things to come and I can't wait!! 

In just two short weeks we have our largest fundraiser of the year and I 
am excited to say that the hard work of our members is paying 
off.  Please please mark your calendars and plan to attend, help with the 
garage sale and be present to show the community you support our 
chapter.  Also - if you have any yard signs from a couple of years ago 
when we put them in your yard, can you bring them so we can set them 
all around and advertise our chapter and DKG! 

Our chapter is sponsoring two booths - plants and garage sale 
items.  Please see to offer help with these two booths as we plan to use 
this money and all money raised for our scholarship funds!  

I hope you have an amazing spring and I look forward to see you all on 
the 2nd!  - Roni Jo Frazier 

WONDER WOMEN 
2021-2023 BIENNIUM GOALS & THEME 

Nurture: Develop relationships with current and new members  
Serve: Give of your time to others  

Educate: Promote the purposes and mission of DKG to others  
Wonder: Dream, Ask, Reflect  
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“A team is not a group of people who work together. A team is people 
who trust each other.” 
– Simon Sinek  

Cambridge Teacher Brittani Wooten with  

Lambda Delta member Derry Summer 

 

2021-2022 SERVICE PROJECT 
Teacher Baskets: 

Please remember to bring school supplies. 

We have so many new teachers this year. 

Lakeshore has 11 new teachers. Wouldn't it 

be wonderful to give EACH ONE a bas-

ket??? 

Thank you for all of the donations you've 

already given. If you are unable to make 

chapter meeting, they can be dropped of at 

Bloom Consulting Offices 8810 Will Clay-

ton Pkwy, Suite E, Humble TX 77338. If 

needed, we can also arrange a porch pick-

up.  

 

 

MISSION  

STATEMENT 

Mission Statement: The Delta 
Kappa Gamma  

Society International  
promotes professional and  

personal growth of  
women educators and excel-

lence in education. 
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Happy Birthday 

March 

Martha Schaffert—Mar 4 

Caulene Hall—Mar 11 

Dottie Willner—Mar 31 

 

April  

Maranda Robinson—Apr 22 

Quinn Perkins –Apr 25 

Loweta Jorgensen—Apr 28 

Meeting Dates 

*Meetings will be held 

at the Humble ISD 

Instructional Support 

Center. A Zoom link 

will be sent out for 

virtual participants* 

March 22, 2022 

April  Founders 

Day April 22, 2022 

SPRING MARKET 

We are gearing up with plans for our Spring Market event.   After a couple of years 
we know you have items in your house to donate.  Now is the perfect time to clean 
house or go through your storage places and find items in good condition 
that someone else would consider a find or treasure.   Please find the time also to 
help us get the word out and also volunteer a couple of hours on the day of the 
event.    

HELP NEEDED 

The date of the Spring Market….April 2nd….is approaching FAST.   We need items 
for the “Vintage Booth” and people to sign up to work in that booth. 

There are several choices for items to donate….. 

-       Bring them to Loweta’s house at 5 Links Court, 77339 to get them marked and 
ready to sell 

-       Mark them yourself and bring to the booth at 8 am on April 2nd 

-       Really large items need to be delivered at the booth at 8 am on April 2nd 

Whatever your choice, would you let Loweta know with a text or message at 832-
689-9812.  Please text or call Loweta to bring things by the house.  Items can also be 
dropped off on the front porch, but let her know they are coming. 

We need workers at the booth from 8 until 3.  Set up will begin at 8 and cleanup at 
2.  Please sign up for 2 hour shifts. 

At this time, all times are open.  You can text or call Loweta at 832-689-
9812.   Thank You! 

Also what you can do... 

Forward or hand out our flyer to your friends, neighbors, and colleagues so they will 
attend the event and shop around.   Email your friends and post the event on your 
Facebook.   

We will have a variety of vendors from the community, home items, plants, art, and 
books available.   Kids are welcome.   We're hoping for a great springtime day at 
Kingwood Town Center Park! 
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YOUR ORGANIZATION 

 NEWSLETTER  SUBMISSIONS 

Please send news submissions,  

additions or corrections for  

The Ledger to:   

Leslie Johnson @  

Lambdadeltacsecretary@gmail.com 

 

              

 

 

Lambda Delta Officers 
 

President: Roni Jo Frazier 
1st Vice President: Derry Summer 
2nd Vice President: Mary Widmier 
Recording Secretary: Quinn Perkins 

Corresponding Secretary: Leslie Johnson 

Treasurer: Rhian Webb 

Parliamentarian/Membership Chair: Carol 
Smith 

Stay Connected 

https://www.dkgtexas.org/  

https://www.dkg.org/  

https://www.astef.org/ 

www.dkglambdadelta.weebly.com  

 

 


